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THE CORPORATION OF
THE CITY OF GRAND FORKS

Baseball Tournament June 26 - July 2, 2018

Diane Heinrich, CAO
City of Grand Forks

April 16, 2018
Dear Ms. Heinrich

The GFI organizing committee is pleased to report that they would like to undertake improvements at
James Donaldson Park prior to this year's 37* tournament. The goal is to make the park more accessible
for wheelchairs, baby strollers, and anyone who may experience difficulty navigating through the gravel
pathway from the front gates to the Hard Ball Café. We have approached Argosy Construction and they
have agreed to provide the materials and labour for paving as their sponsorship to the GFl. Having
spoken with both yourself and Dolores, it is our understanding that Urban Systems will provide the
engineering report as their contribution to the community.

On another note, we have been in communication with Chuck Varibioff (CannaFest) and he has
indicated that he would like to work with us to improve the front gate entranceways and be willing to
provide funding for this project.

We would like to thank you for your continued support of our event and hope that you will welcome
these new upgrades to your facility.

Best Regards
From the organizing committee for the 2018 Grand Forks International Baseball Tournament.
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